
 

BROADWINDSOR GROUP PARISHES 
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING 

7.30pm 22nd march 2016 Blackdown Village hall 

NOTES 

 

Attendance 

Councillor Rowland Hibbard, Steve Chubb, Councillor David Chumbley, John Wallis ,  

Brian Ridley, Charles Lawrence,  Councillor Tim Bassett,  Bob Harris, Tim Marshall. 

Martin Coulson 

Welcome and introductions 

 No new members 

Apologies 

Martin Robinson, Pru Davies, David Glossop, District Councillor Jacqui Sewell, Brian 

Hesketh 

Approval of last meeting minutes 

A copy of the last meeting held on January 12th 2016 approved and signed. 

Matters Arising 

Dave Chumbley has yet to get the mapping software from Jo Witherden, Rowland to 

speak to Jo regarding getting this started as mentioned at the last meeting 

The copy of the Dorset Local Plan not yet circulated to everyone, Tim to find who he 

gave it to last and arrange for it to be circulated. 

The Bridport Neighbourhood plan although good was felt to be too big for using as 

an idea for our smaller parish plan 

No news from David Glossop regarding our plan in local newspapers and magazines 

Brian Hesketh has created a website blog  

 

 

 



Correspondence and Notices 

John Wallis had emailed people to look at Buckland Newton plan that is completed, 

this is a very good plan and a lot of relevant info can be sourced, a copy shown at the 

meeting and agreed to be very relevant and a good reference for us to follow. 

Treasurers Report 

The parish council has agreed to a further loan of £500 until the grants are available 

giving £531.41 in credit, all major bills are paid  

Grant Application 

The grant application has stalled at the moment due to the questions that need to 

be answered, Rowland to catch up with Jo Witherden to enable some of the many 

questions regarding the application to be answered appropriately. One note the 

grant fund has now been increased to £9,000  

 Public Meetings  

Rowland thanked everyone who attended and helped with the two meetings, a high 

turnout was achieved and information collated by Charles  

Going forward the collated info needs to be used to find key point’s people 

mentioned and then a questionnaire can be implemented, the headings Asset, needs 

and opportunities were agreed as a good starting point, other plans could be looked 

at. Jo Witherden to look at the info collated to see what can be done to move 

forward. 

Drains and Sewerage 

South West water have been out to look at the issues with Drimpton Sewerage 

issues but no further progress was forthcoming at present. 

.Any Other Business  

Broadwindsor Parish Council is nearing completion of creating a website which could 

be used to send information out on. 

Date  And Venue Of  Next Meeting 

7:30pm Blackdown Village Hall Tuesday 26th April 2016    

 

  



 

 

   

   

 

 

 


